
For Your Comfort -  A parents room is on the left of the foyer and 
bathrooms are downstairs one level. A lift is available for those not good on 

stairs with access through the main worship hall.   

Welcome to Worship 

It is lovely to have you join us today as we continue our Self Denial Series, “We 

rise as one.”  The weekly focus upon the Salvation Army ministry in other 

countries is inspiring, encouraging and challenging.  To see the amazing work 

being done lifts my spirit.  To know that my financial gift is helping to make 

such a difference is encouraging.  To see such need in places of poverty and 

difficulty is personally challenging in how I could partner and participate.   

Next Sunday is our Altar Service.  A special time of giving a financial gift that 

goes to the type of works that we have been learning about these last few 

weeks.  The challenge for Salvationist, and even in the countries we have learnt 

about and who live with so little, the challenge has always been to give one 

weeks salary on missionary service.  It’s a sacrificial gift but as we have seen, it 

can change not only a life, but potentially a whole community.  Envelopes for 

your giving are available and you can give electronically or by card.  Together 

we can rise as one and impact our world with the grace and love of God.  

 
  

Leaving a Legacy 
While chatting over coffee this week I enjoyed a conversation on the positive 

impact of older generations speaking into younger people.  My companion 

shared the influence upon his children and I reflected on some older men who 

impacted my own life while I was just a teenager.  Every Sunday these men 

would make a point to welcome me to worship, inquire of activities, and speak 

faith and hope into my circumstances.  It just so happens that these men were 

high achieving Officers but their legacy was not in the programs they had 

initiated but in the person they were to me.  This pastoral coffee was a God 

moment to remember the encouragement and challenge given by Steph last 

Sunday to do 3 simple things with the young people in our corps: 

1. Never let them feel they are alone 

2. Invest in them in small ways 

3. Show Jesus to them 

Long after they have gone I can still tell you the names of the older men in my 

corps who did this for me.  They took an interest,  gave encouragement, spoke 

faith and hope and let me see Jesus in the way they lived and acted.  The 

years may have passed but their legacy lives on and I’m now trying to leave a 

similar mark on the young people around me.  If we who are older will serve 

God in this way then the legacy of faith and Salvationism will be strong and 

long.   Will you do it? 

Major Dean 

29th APRIL 2018  



Breakfast
For Men

Glenn “The Anchorman” Griffin
“Fight like a Pro” isn’t the only battle 

Glenn has faced and conquered. Come and 

hear of a cabinet maker who needed more in 

his life. Hear of his experience training &

fighting a professional boxing match and how 

he is facing up to the challenges that get in 

the ring of life.

Saturday May 12th 7:30am @Streetlevel

R.S.V.P.  4th May [$2 donation]

Men from BCT, GSA & Streetlevel 

Standing Together As One

     A time for young children [birth to School 
      age] and their parents/ caregivers to join              

  together for a fun, interactive music 
session playtime & other activities                                    

 Thursdays from 9:30am (school term)               
Cost $5 per family  —  Plus of course a                           

lovely morning tea.  Where music makes memories!    

THE QUEENSLAND                                          

MISSIONARY FELLOWSHIP                         
invites you to hear                                                                   

MR GORDON KNOWLES                                  

speak of his experiences working in                                           

GERMANY with refugees.                                                       

Friday 4 May 2018                                                                   
at Brisbane City Temple                                                                

Lunch 11.45 am                                                   
Pease bring a small plate of food to share                                        

Meeting 12.15-1.20 pm                                                         
A bring and buy stall will be held.                                                          
Proceeds go to overseas projects.  

 COMING EVENTS  
 Apr  29 - Corps Family Lunch 

 May   4 - Qld Missionary Fellowship 

 May   6  - Band Outreach  3pm 

 May   6 - Self Denial Altar Service 

 May 12 - MATES Breakfast for Men 7.30am 

 May 12 - Time Out 2018 Walkathon 1.30pm 

 May  20 - Factory Kids 

 May  20 - Senior Leaders meeting  
 

Prayer 

Would you like prayer?  
Are things happening in your life                               

or with those you care about? Would you like 
others to pray?   Write the details down on the 
Prayer Card and return to the Corps Officers or 
hand in as you leave.  Prayer cards available in 

the pew or the foyer.  

In  the  EVENT of a FIRE  proceed to the CLOSEST EXIT  ASSEMBLE  across the road  from BCT in 
the forecourt of  180 Ann St  /   Do Not evacuate BCT Car Park  /  Do Not use the Lift. 

Brisbane City Parking                                        
Queens Plaza  $5.00                                   
[bring ticket to BCT for validation] 

Entry Edward St Height 2.2mtrs                 

King George Square                                           
Entries  Roma & Adelaide St Hgt 1.93mtrs                

Brisbane City Temple Corps                
167 Ann St Brisbane 4000                                                    
Majors Dean & Vicki Clarke                                 
P: 3221 3461  GPO Box 379 Brisbane 4001                                   
bctsalvos@gmail.com Find us on Facebook   
www.salvos.org.au/brisbanecitytemple  

 

This Thursday Night. 

6pm Community Dinner, 7pm Chapel & Worship 

Streetlevel aims to provide a safe and supportive 

community for everyone, helping people to know 

they are valued and discover a new purpose and 

power for living. BCT Songsters will be sharing a 

meal with the community and leading the singing  

in the chapel service.  Come and join us. 

 
2018 project walkthon  

 

The Salvation Army 
Women’s Ministries is 
supporting the Simba 
project in Kenya, which 
aims to teach people 
across the east African 
country how to recognize, 
prevent and report 
trafficking.  You can help 
by being a walker or a 
sponsor.  We will walk 
along the beautiful 
Wynnum waterfront while 
raising money for The 
Simba Project and finish  
with a BBQ after the walk.  
Sponsor forms are in the 
foyer.  Please register by 
6 May with Susan or the 
office.  

1.30pm Sat 12 May 2018                                  

Wynnum Waterfront                                                   

Walking Path  


